
Memo 
Date: September 4, 2018 

To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and 
Chancery Staff 

From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 

Re: Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta – Week Ending 
August 31, 2018 

It has been quite a week of media coverage for The Archdiocese of Atlanta. 

Please see here below for links to this week’s featured stories: 

The Georgia Bulletin: 
• St. Peter Chanel confirmation conference parts ways with traditional

preparation
• Pinecrest Academy names new head coach for varsity girls lacrosse

Social Media: 
• Archbishop Gregory celebrated the start of a new school year at the UGA

Catholic Center this weekend. Check out the highlights!
• St. Marguerite d’Youville celebrated their 10th Pierogi Festival on

Saturday, August 25.

En español: 
• Organización que apoya a católicos de Gambia celebra aniversario

especial
• Adolecentes voluntarios pasan verano sirviendo en hospital
• Nueva entidad sin fines de lucro ofrece esperanza a puertorriqueños que

se recuperan del huracán

National News: 
• Bishops of Atlanta province consider ways to lead in the face of crisis
• What happened when a dad challenged his priest during Mass about the

sex abuse crisis

http://bit.ly/2onCnEc
http://bit.ly/2onCnEc
http://bit.ly/2MD0Zrh
http://bit.ly/2okXV4q
http://bit.ly/2okXV4q
http://bit.ly/2MCqPeI
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http://bit.ly/2oshV5i
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http://bit.ly/2MIWPhx
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Video: 

• This Is Atlanta 
 
Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 
 
Thank you. 

http://bit.ly/2opeoEJ

